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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Snails Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

90% 95% 82% 100% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Yellow class.  

Yellow Purple Orange Blue 

97% 93% 96% 96% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change in Dining requirements by Friday 11th December 

If your child wishes to change their dining requirements, for next half term, please 

let the class Teacher know on dojo messages or phone the office. Once a choice is 

made your child must remain with that selection from 4th January to 19th February. 

You do not need to do anything if your child is keeping their current choice. 

Choices - Free school dinner, free school sandwiches, own pack lunch. 

Please remember ‘own pack lunch’ should be in disposable packaging as we will not be 

sending items home. This is to avoid the transmission of the virus. Please support us 

with this measure as it is for everyone’s safety. 

Breakfast Club – reopens Monday 4th January 2021 

Pre-booking is essential. Contact Steph Burton on  

Breakfastclub@creswell-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

 

Christmas Events and dates 

To raise funds for school we will be selling a Christmas item similar to those usually 

sold at the Christmas Fayre. More information will be on the Class Dojo page. 

Christmas parties will take place in class bubbles for the older children and year group 

bubbles for the youngest children. Class Teachers will let you know their date on Class 

Dojo. School will provide snacks for the children using some of the money raised this 

week. 

 

Christmas Entertainer – We have postponed our booking until next Christmas unless there 

are any changes to the Tier rules. If he is able to do a show this year it will need to be with 

FS2 morning and Year 2 afternoon in the last week. I will let you know if this is to proceed. 

Christmas Dates 

 For FS2 Pyjamas and movie day – Friday 18th December 

 Non-uniform for Nursery, year 1 and 2 last day (no charge)– Friday 18th December 

 

 On Friday 18th December we will be finishing at 3pm as usual.  

We are not participating in the official wear a Christmas Jumper Fund Raising event but if 

your child wants to wear a Christmas Jumper they can do so on either Friday 11th December 

or Friday 18th December, no charge will be made on either day. 
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